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Headteacherôs Message 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
It was lovely to welcome the children back on Tuesday and we hope you all had a good half term, Year 1 chil-
dren enjoyed Victorian Day #2 and responded well to their visiting Victorian teacher, they looked amazing in 
their costumes once again and remembered how to act like Victorian school children!   
 
On Wednesday Year 5 & 6 had a workshop with Adventurer and Explorer Teddy Keen, they were engrossed 
with tales of his trip to the Amazon and excepts from his books - for more information and Teddy's full story 
please visit- https://www.theunknownadventurer.com/   
 
All the children have enjoyed a performance of 'The Sword in the Stone' by the Image theatre company over 
the last two days, this has been a wonderful treat of live musical theatre completely financed by The Friends- 
all the children and staff would like to say a big thank you we really enjoyed it.  
 
Next week we look forward to Year 6 going off on their residential trip to 'Hilltop' in Norfolk...so far the weather 
is looking good...fingers crossed it is going to be amazing. Wednesday is Ash Wednesday and marks the be-
ginning of the season of Lent, Fr Sean will be distributing ashes to all classes. Thursday is World book day so 
the whole school will be celebrating reading and the wonderful world of books, your children are invited to 
dress up as a book character for the day if they would like to, and we have a special themed lunch (more in-
formation below). 
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
Miss Robertson 

World Book Day - Thursday 3rd March 

On Thursday 3rd March 2022 we will be celebrating World Book Day! Children are welcome to school 
dressed as a character from their favourite book or if they do not wish to dress up they can come in their own 
clothes.  
 
We also have a themed lunch on World Book Day. If your child usually has a packed lunch but would like to 
have the themed lunch please let the school office know (email: admin@st-gilda.haringey.sch.uk) by Tues-
day 1st March. Please be advised we will not be able to order additional lunches after this date.  
Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 - The cost of the meal will be Ã2.62 which is payable via your child's parentpay account.  

https://www.theunknownadventurer.com/
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This weekôs highlights 

 

Y1 - Victorian Day 
ñSpeech is silver, silence is golden!ò   
This week the children finally had the pleasure in meet-
ing Mrs Wilberforce! They were very well behaved and 
followed Mrs Wilberforceôs strict routine. 

3P enjoyed reciting and 
performing a poem called 
Sun is Laughing written 
by Grace Nichols. This 
inspired them to write 
their own poems.  

Reception have been writing about what 
toppings we would like for our pancakes on 
Shrove Tuesday next week.  
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